
	

October	23,	2017	
	
	
Dear	Mirowitz	Supporter,		
	
	
The	Saul	Mirowitz	Jewish	Community	School	will	be	holding	a	Trivia	Night	on	
Saturday,	December	2nd	and	we	are	hoping	for	your	support.		
	
The	money	raised	through	table	fees,	raffles,	and	auctions	directly	benefits	
the	students	through	enhanced	education,	programming,	technology,	and	
field	trips,	including	our	eighth-grade	trip	to	Israel.	
	
We	are	reaching	out	to	approximately	100	school	families	as	well	as	the	rest	
of	our	local	Jewish	Community	for	participation	in	this	event.	We	will	
encourage	our	families	to	patronize	those	businesses	that	have	generously	
donated	to	our	event	and	we	will	advertise	those	businesses	in	our	weekly	
newsletter	and	in	our	booklet	the	night	of	the	event.	
	
We	would	greatly	appreciate	you	considering	donating	a	gift	for	this	year’s	
Trivia	Night.		We	are	requesting	that	all	gift	certificates	be	mailed	to	Laura	
Fowler	at:		

Saul	Mirowitz	Jewish	Community	School	
348	South	Mason	Road	
St.	Louis,	MO	63141	

	
If	you	would	like	us	to	pick	up	the	donated	item,	please	call	Kara	Dudley	at	
314-576-6177.		We	would	appreciate	receiving	these	or	picking	them	up	by	
Monday	November	20,	2017	.		
	
Thank	you	so	much	for	your	consideration.		We	look	forward	to	hearing	from	
you.	
	
	
Cordially,	
	
Laura	Fowler	
Trivia	Night	Chairperson		
.	
	
	
	
	
	


